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October 25, 2023 

 

Ms. Dayna Clendinen 

Interim Executive Director 

Virgin Islands Housing Finance Authority 

3202 Demarara Plaza, Suite 200 

St. Thomas, VI 00802-6477 

 

Dear Interim Executive Director Clendinen: 

 

Please provide my office with the following items as requested during the hearing of the 

Committee on Housing, Transportation and Telecommunications on Tuesday, October 24, 2023. 

 

• The status of the unofficial transfer of the EnVision Tomorrow program to ODR. 

• Copy of all contracts with contractors within the EnVision Tomorrow program and the 

status of each. 

• List of completed and incomplete homes. 

• Copy of all the assessments that HUD has completed with compliance related issues,  

challenges, and recommendations 

• Report on funding; allocated, expended, returned and any issues with funds in danger of 

being returned within the next six months. 

• Listing of all the contractors that are working with VIHFA and their qualifications. 

• The number of applicants who were a part of the EnVision program and have since 

passed away. Additionally, please provide the provision, if any, that would allow 

members of those households to remain in the EnVision program. 

• Provide a document/spreadsheet denoting the start date and completion date for the work 

performed by your contractors. 

• Provide the total cost of lumber acquired from the start of the program on each site and 

the total cost of the security contract to date. 

• Provide the progress made by VIHFA as it relates to the weakness and other findings 

outlined by HUD.  

• What is the status of the eighty (80) rental units under your auspices? 

 

We ask that you submit this information in electronic format to my Legislative Director/Advisor, 

Rudy Krigger, Jr., at senatorblyden@legvi.org by the close of business on  

The Honorable 

Marvin A. Blyden 
Vice-President 

 Legislature of the Virgin Islands 
 CAPITOL BUILDING, P.O. BOX 1690 

 ST. THOMAS, U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS 00804 
 (340) 774-0880 
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Friday, November 3, 2023. Please do not hesitate to contact my office if there are any questions 

or issues regarding this request. Thank you for your assistance and cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marvin A. Blyden 

Chair 

Committee on Housing, Transportation and Telecommunications 

35th Legislature of the Virgin Islands 

 


